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And the winners are...

Congratulations to the following Collingwood alumni who
won tickets to the upcoming Rugby 7s event:

Kelsey Lund ‘10, Brendan O’Sullivan ‘11, Mike Bucci ‘98,
Stacie Pilot ‘97, Heath Driscoll ‘11, Geoff Geldart ‘03,
Lauren Annable ‘11, Mike Mauro ‘14, Glenny Southby ‘92,
Ben Teo ‘13, Brandon Fitzgerald ‘16, Mike Apps ‘06 and
Jake Steiner ‘09

Canada Sevens After-Game Party!
March 10, 2018, 8 p.m. - late

No need to let us know you’re coming, just join us for some
pitchers of beer and appetizers. It’s a great chance to relax
and catch-up after the games! Guests are welcome.

Alumni News
Natalie Dalton ’17

More than a dozen University of California
| field hockey players were honoured for

| their outstanding efforts in the classroom
this fall, as 15 Golden Bears collected
Amerlca East Honour Roll laurels. Six members of the
squad -- Maddie Cleat, Natalie Dalton (Collingwood School
class of 2017), Fionna Jensen, Janaye Sakkas, Victoria
Struys and Alie Zimmer -- also earned a spot on the
prestigious Commissioner's Honour Roll, which awards
members of the conference who notched a 3.5 grade point
average or better during the Fall 2017 semester.

Following the completion of each semester, the Atlantic 10
Conference honours select student-athletes with
Commissioner's Honour Roll Distinction. To be listed on
the Commissioner's Honour Roll, a student-athlete in an
Atlantic 10-sponsored sport must have a 3.5 GPA or better
(on a 4.0 scale) during the specified semester. Freshmen
are eligible to receive the award.

“Academics is at the forefront of our mission as a
conference and something our membership puts a high
value on,” states A-10 Commissioner Bernadette V.
McGlade about the honour.

Cav’s Alumni Business
Lunch
Thursday, May 10, 2018

You're invited to an exclusive
Collingwood School lunch with
fellow alumni in Vancouver.

Collingwood’s inaugural Cav’s
Alumni Business Lunch in
November 2017 was a great
success! We are excited to
share that the next Cav’s
Alumni Business Lunch will be held on Thursday, May 10,
2018. The event will feature guest speaker Rod Senft,
Managing Director, Tricor Pacific Founders
Capital Inc. This lunch will be an excellent opportunity to
meet fellow Collingwood alumni working in the Vancouver
area; make some great new connections and expand your
network.

Space is limited and sure to fill up quickly. Keep an eye out
for further details on the lunch and registration; coming
soon!
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Be a Patron of the
Fair!
Saturday, April 28, 2018

Our Collingwood Spring
Fair, a time-honoured
tradition, doesn’t happen
without your generosity
and support. This Spring,
we invite both families
and corporations to
support our Spring Fair.
Not only is your financial
support so important to
this cherished event, but
all funds raised go back
to the school to enhance
the educational
experiences of our
students.

Learn more about
becoming a Spring Fair
Patron
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Spring Fair: Call for
Volunteers

Dan Sander, Chair,
Alumni Executive
Committee, is running
the Bottle Stall and
would love your help!
Please keep an eye out

for information on
volunteering and the
Google Doc sign-up form.
Alternatively, please
email

for all

inquiries about the
Spring Fair.

Be sure to
for news &
updates.



https://earls.ca/locations/yaletown
https://www.collingwood.org/springfair
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1W5ITbpSL_5H7cgVrtqxoKqcOurn9VtGkKEuovpkKUCw/edit
https://www.collingwood.org/springfair
mailto:pcfair@mycw.org
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